Coleraine Grammar School Rowing Club N. Ireland seek a lady assistant coach.
Coleraine Grammar School Rowing Club (CGS) situated on the north coast of N. Ireland seek a lady coach to join the Head Rowing Coach and his team of experienced volunteer coaches. This is a part-time paid position (approximately 10 hours per week) and would ideally suit a gap year student with a background in rowing.
The applicant should have boundless enthusiasm for the sport and be a team player. A coaching qualification is not essential.  However, we would be keen that any successful applicant gets a qualification at the earliest opportunity. 
The successful applicant will be appointed subject to child protection vetting procedure and employed from the start of September 2023 to the end of June 2024.
If you think this might be for you and want more information, please email Dr George Hull teacher in charge of rowing at ghull586@c2kni.net 

